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Data Request No: PGE A05006028-0X
Originated by: Cherie Chan
Phone: (415) 703-1546
Please provide the following information as it becomes available but no later than Tuesday, December 16, 2005.  If you have any questions regarding this data request, please call the originator immediately at the above phone number.

SUBJECT:  

Request No. 1: In AdvancedMeteringInfrastructureProject_DR_ORA_019-05, PG&E responds to ORA’s request for a contingency plan for uninstalled meters with a short-term solution of estimating meter reads.  Please also include a long-term contingency-plan if AMI-capable meters are not installed, including for entire cities or territories, for various reasons. 
Request No. 2:  Please provide any information which relates to how PG&E used or is using this information as well how PG&E evaluated other factors in considering a possible partial deployment of AMI.
Request No. 3: Based on benchmark tests with PG&E’s preferred AMI Interface vendor, WACS, how long do PG&E and/or WACS anticipate it would take to import one day’s worth of data for each meter, in a fully deployed system, given the proposed hardware and software configurations?
Request No. 4: In PG&E Data Response No.: ORA_001-11 dated July 20, 2005, Jana Corey of PG&E states that :
The passage to which ORA refers relates specifically to those negotiations that PG&E is conducting with its selected interface system vendor and its selected systems integration specialist.  PG&E plans to complete these negotiations by July 31, 2005.

Please provide with an update to the status of these contract negotiations.

Request No. 5: If the above contract negotiations are completed as predicted by PG&E, please provide a complete copy of the final contract(s) for schedules 1 through 4, as well as any supplemental agreements, attachments, and evidence of negotiations.  
Request No. 6: Do the final contracts referenced above, if signed, include a contingency plan if the CPUC does not approve full authorization for A.05-06-028?  
Request No. 7: IN PG&E Data Response ORA_009-08, Witness Alain Erdozaincy states that :
During the transitional period, CC&B will have to handle customers that have meters that are being read manually as well as customers benefiting from AMI technology.

Please state any contingencies PG&E has made within its software integration plan (including the AMI Interface System and the CC&B System) to allow for unforeseen circumstances which could prevent the installation of AMI meters, resulting in a population of meters still requiring manual reads indefinitely.
Request No. 8: In PG&E Data Response ORA_009-10, witnesses Alain Erdozaincy and Belvin Louie state that:
Based on this analysis, PG&E concluded that CC&B should be the primary system used for framing interval data for billing complex rates such as critical peak pricing.  
Please provide figures of estimates for the number of customers or percentage of customers for which CC&B would eventually be the primary system used for framing interval data.
Request No. 9: Based on PG&E’s research and due diligence, what is the largest implementation of CC&B to date in terms of the number of meters utilizing and storing number meter interval data with at least a granularity of hourly reads in the database?
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